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Mr Tim Green 
Planning Officer - Modifications 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Green 

 
MP 07_0166 MOD 8 – Wahroonga Estate Concept Plan 

 
Thank you for your email dated 28 February 2018 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to 
review and comment on the above. 

TfNSW has reviewed the exhibited information and advises that the proposed change to 
the residential parking provision rates is to be determined in consultation with Council.  
The Conditions of Consent for the original approval in relation to traffic and transport, 
notably B6 to B8 and B14, should be retained. 

Once again, thank you for the opportunity of providing comment to the subject 
application.  For further information or clarification regarding this matter, please contact 
Billy Yung, Senior Transport Planner, at Billy.Yung@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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